
US Support for Israel regarding Jerusalem -February 25, 2018

Washington announced that it would move its embassy on May 14, to coincide with the day the state of

Israel was established and officially recognized by the U.S. administration in 1948.  The US also had

announced that it will move its embassy to Jerusalem in May.


